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I strongly oppose HB 3075. This is an unfunded mandate to Counties. Where is the 

fiscal impact statement required to move this bill to Ways and Means? 

 

Permit requirement for firearm possession has already been ruled unconstitutional by 

SCOTUS. These draconian rules trample on the constitution of the United States and 

the State of Oregon. Not that most politicians care about that. You are also taking 

away access to the right to defend yourself for many low-income families and making 

it easier for criminals to continue to commit crimes. Criminals do not follow the 

law!!!!!!!!!! By attempting to force this on Oregon, you are making hundreds of 

thousands of Oregonians artificial criminals and putting them in danger. 

 

Regards, 

Mike Ervin 


